
 

 

 
THE CITY OF JONESBORO 

STATE OF GEORGIA 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC HEARINGS ON GEORGIA HOUSE BILL 581/O.C.G.A. 48-5-44.2 

HOMESTEAD EXEMPTION PROVISIONS 

 

INTENT TO OPT OUT OF HOMESTEAD EXEMPTION 

 

The City of Jonesboro intends to opt out of the statewide adjusted base year ad valorem 

homestead exemption for the City of Jonesboro. All concerned citizens are invited to the public 

hearing on this matter to be held at the time and place stated below. 

 

Simultaneously with this notice the governing authority shall provide a press release to the 

local media. 

 

The Mayor and Council of the City of Jonesboro, Georgia, will conduct three (3) public 

hearings as follows: 

 

January 29, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. 

 

February 3, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. 

 

February 10, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. 

 

The public hearings will be held in the City’s Council Chamber located at the City of 

Jonesboro, 1859 City Center Way, Jonesboro, Georgia 30236. 

 

Publish Date: 01/22/25 

City Clerk, Shandrella Jewett 

 
 


